
APPENDIX A 

 

 

ADVERTISEMENT / POSTER 



Early Consultation Opportunity
Fingal County Council would like to consult with all stakeholders at a very early stage 
of Greater Dublin Drainage. The Greater Dublin Drainage initiative aims to provide the 
drainage infrastructure that the Greater Dublin Area needs to continue to develop, both 
socially and economically. The initiative involves the provision of a new wastewater 
treatment works, a marine outfall and new drainage network in the northern part of 
the Greater Dublin Area.

Fingal County Council are asking for your views on what issues or concerns should be 
taken into account in determining the locations of the three elements of the Greater 
Dublin Drainage project. 

This phase of non-statutory consultation is four weeks long, ending on 24th June 2011, 
and is in addition to the future statutory consultation process.To have your say, please 
contact us in one of the following ways:

 In person: by coming to meet the team at one of four Open Days in Fingal:
7th June 2011, Fingal County Council,  Swords, 2pm-7pm

8th June 2011, Fingal County Council, Blanchardstown, 2pm-7pm

14th June 2011, Balbriggan Town Hall, 2pm-7pm

16th June 2011, Fingal County Council, Swords 2pm-7pm

 In writing: please submit feedback to Greater Dublin Drainage Project Manager, 
c/o RPS Group, West Pier Business Campus, Dún Laoghaire, Co. 
Dublin, Ireland

 Online: by emailing us at  info@greaterdublindrainage.ie

 By phone: by calling the Project Team at the Lo-Call Information Line, 
1890.44.55.67

Further information on the project can be found on the project website

www.GreaterDublinDrainage.ie

Comhairle Contae Fhine Gall
Fingal County Council




